March 13, 2018

Present:

John Touscany, Secretary

Liz Aldrich, President

Dennis & Julie Mullen

Denice & Brian Bangert, Treasurer

NDC Meetings

Called to order

Treasurer’s Report-

Profit & Expenses from 2018 NDC Banquet.

2018 Banquet - 39 attendees
Bob Berg Donated Ice Diving Lessons for Paul cater Deaton.
Bangerts put up and housed Paul cater Deatoon for two weeks.

Revenue $1,320.00

50/50 & charts $ 120.00
( $ 346.25 fuel to cart around Paul Cater Deaton)
( $ 842.00 banquet food)

Total Expenses: $ 1,198.12
Net Profit $121.88

Opening Checkbook Balance $3,436.81
Closing Balance $3,158.51

Other Expenses: $100 to reserve 2018 Treasure Dive site, Weborg Shelter.

2019 possible NDC Banquet Speaker: Nancy McGee, diver that use the NEWTSUIT. She’s
the first woman to ever use a NEWTSUIT. Maybe do this in Association with Kevin Cullen and
the Neville Museum. Maybe move banquet to Museum. May do it in conjunction with the
NEWTSUIT being displayed at the museum. If the NEWTSUIT comes to Green Bay.

Other high caliber speakers we wish to attract. Jill Heinrich & Dick Boyd.

2018 Events

2018 Treasure Dive for Saturday, September 8, 2018.

Deposit sent for Weborg Shelter at Peninsula State Park

Tyler Aldrich for provide golf balls for 2018 T-Dive. He sources golf balls from a relative living by
a golf course and collects them for fun.

Brian wants to develop a golf ball money maker event during the Treasure Dive.



Mall of America Aquarium Dive. NDC has 7 free spots available to go. Last year because of a
maintenance issue, the dive was cancelled by Mall of America. In consideration, they gave
NDC 7 free spots for a future date. TBA October 2018. Wait for NFL Schedule to come out.

Spring Check Out Dive at Edison Pool. Do a Facebook poll about an April date.
April 28, 2018

NDC 2018 Rummage Sale

Opportunity to De Clutter your life and help the raise money for NDC.

Liz’s Neighborhood June Rummage Sale - fund raiser for club -

How it works: Club member donate junk/stuff they would put in a rummage sale. Bring it to Liz
Aldrich’s house in Lawrence, (southern West De Pere).

During this neighborhood rummage sale, money raised from sales goes to NDC.

Porte des Morts Staircase Project, (PDMSP)

John brought us up to date on the PDMSP. And John will attend the March 21, 2018 Liberty
Grove town Board meeting regarding PDMSP. Bids for PDMSP were submitted in February by
three Wisconsin firms. Henry’s Bend Construction & Hocker’s Excavating was the lowest bid
and was accepted by Liberty Grove. The discussion was tabled until March. Budgets to pay for
the staircase still had to be adjusted and confirmed.

Update: John Touscany attended the March 21, 2018 Liberty Grove town meeting. At the
meeting it was decided to accept the $59,000 bid from Henry’s Bend Construction & Hocker’s
Excavating to build the staircase. Minor adjustments were made the building budget to allow
the project to move forward.

Miscellaneous:

Denice Bangert will schedule future NDC meetings with Wally’s Spot. April, May, June, July,
August, October, November & December.

May meeting. Liz may be gone diving with husband, Tyler.

End of Meeting, Liz presented Denice with a gift from NDC for serving as NDC President fro
2017. It was a custom engraved wine goblet. It was engraved with an image of a diver and a
shark. Thanks Denice for serving as NDC President this past year.

Meeting adjourned.



